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19th March, 2021 
 
Dear Parents,  
It has been wonderful to have the whole school back with us. We would like to express 
our thanks to you all for following the covid procedures we have in place.  
In order for drop off and collection to be the safest possible for all members of our 
school community, we would like to remind parents the importance of: 
 maintaining social distance; 
 wearing a face covering on school site; 
 leaving swiftly from the school site, adhering to the one-way system; 
 not congregating on site, at the school gates or outside of the school 

particularly during entry and exit times. 
Please do not come to the school site too early. We need your support in order to 
minimise congestion outside and on the site. 
 
Training Days 
We can now confirm all of our training days for the remainder of the academic year. 

• Monday 12th April 
• Friday 28th May 
• Friday 2nd July 
• Monday 19th July 
• Tuesday 20th July 

 
 
Parent Consultations 
After our Easter break, Parent Consultations will take place via TEAMS using your 
child’s Hwb account details. This year, you will be able to book your slots via Teachers2 
Parents. Consultation slots will be 10 minutes long and available on the times indicated 
in the table below.  
 

Year Group Consultation week 
Nursery  Tuesday, 13th April 3pm – 6pm 

Wednesday 14th April 2pm – 3pm 
Thursday, 15th April 3pm – 6pm 

Reception Tuesday 13th April 3.20pm – 5pm 
Wednesday 14th April 3.20pm – 5pm 
Thursday, 15th April 3.20pm – 5pm 

Year 1 Tuesday, 13th April 3pm – 6pm 
Wednesday 14th April 3pm – 6pm 
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Year 2 Monday 12th April 3pm – 6pm  
Tuesday, 13th April 3.30pm – 6pm 

Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 
 

Monday 19th April – Thursday 22nd April (inclusive) 
Exact dates and times for each year group will be 
confirmed next week 

 

 
Next Monday evening, Foundation Phase parents / carers will receive a 
Teacher2Parents email and /or text which will include a link to all your child’s class 
teacher’s available appointments for you to choose from.  If you have difficulty 
booking an appointment, please contact the school office for further assistance.  
 
If you are unable to access TEAMS for your consultation and would prefer a telephone 
call, please let the class teacher know. 
 
 
Light up Wales Event 
You may have heard about an event being held next Tuesday, 23rd March to 
commemorate loved ones that we have lost to the pandemic. ‘Light up Wales’ 
provides us with the opportunity to reflect and remember those who have been taken 
from us too soon. Events have been organised throughout the country. Communities 
are encouraged to put yellow hearts on windows, yellow fairy lights in windows, to 
light candles or to decorate their homes with yellow ribbons and daffodils. There is 
also a minute’s silence at midday and 9pm.  
 
As a school we want to do our part to remember loved ones and will join in the 
minute’s silence at midday. Classes will organise their own personal commemorations 
to.  
  

 

 

 

 

 



Marshfield Primary School
Marshfield Road, Castleton, Cardif f , CF3 2UW

Tel: 01633 680303 E-mail: school@marshfieldprimary.co.uk
Web: marshfieldprimary.co.uk Twitter: @MarshfieldPSN

Headteacher:
Mrs L.J. Lewis

 

 
Used tables and chairs 
We have a supply of used tables and chairs at school. They are suitable for younger 
children between 5-7 years of age. These are free of charge. We would just ask that 
you arrange a safe collection. There are approximately 40 brown chairs and 11 
rectangular tables. If you are interested please phone or email the school. 
 
Thank you all, once again, for your continued support during this time.  
 
Kind Regards,   
Mrs L.J. Lewis and the Marshfield Team 


